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Dear 449W,

You taught me the importance of grammatical categories within
our field of speech language pathology. You also taught me the
significance of professional terminology as to write clear, organized,
and concise observation notes when meeting with a client. Overall, I
have learned vital information that I will carry with me throughout my
educational career and my journey to becoming a SLP.

Now, for me, writing has become drastically different than how I
used to look at it. This is the first time I have ever practiced using it
from a clinical point of view. You have shown me new ways to use my
writing skills and take them to a higher level of critical thinking.

Sincerely,

Whchaela Oliver




